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By Board of County Commissioners ¢ Escambia County, Florida

Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager

Office of Purchasing

September 4, 2018
To:  All Known Prospective Bidders

Addendum Number 4:

RE:  Beulah Regional Park Restroom Building Resolicit
Specification Number: PD 17-18.090

All:

Due to potential weather impacts from TS Gordon, the Pre-Bid Meeting has been rescheduled
to:

Friday, September 7, 2018, 9 — 10AM C DT, Purchasing Conference Room, 213 S. Palafox
Place, Pensacola FL 32502

This Addendum Number 4 is furnished to all known prospective Bidders. Please sign and
return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your proposal as an
acknowledgement of you having received same. You may photo copy for your record.

Sincerely,

Buzz Roggenbuck
Sr. Purchasing Coordinator

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 4:
SIGNED:

COMPANY:

213 South I’alafox Place, 2'“' Floor . l’ensacola, Flonda 32502




